
 

 

 

24 November 2021 
 
Panthers Juniors 

RE: Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club 
 
Dear Members, 
 

This letter herby gives notice to the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club members, that the 

following casual vacancies have been filled by the current administration after the nominations 

closed earlier today. 

 

We welcome the new general committee members to the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League 

Club: 

• Treasurer – Danielle Leighton 

• Senior Vice President – Nicole Brennan 

• Registrar – Tahni Gough 

• Saturday Coordinator – Mick Mahoney 

• Sunday Coordinator – Greg Shultz 

• Coaches Coordinator – Brendan Cormack 

• Canteen Manager – Jessica Mallet 

• Gear Manager – Nicole Brennan 

• Fundraising/Sponsorship/Grants Manager – Nicole Sweeny 

• Social Media – Belinda Fenton 

 

A special meeting has already been called to induct and any further positions to be filled. This 

meeting gives members the required notice of 7 days or more that a meeting is being held and will 

be administered at: 

• Allsop Paterson Reserve 

• 6pm, Wednesday December 1st 2021 

Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club Executive and General Committee will be presented at the 

special general meeting where the Penrith and Districts Junior Rugby League Club Board of 

Management will be present to observe, support and handover the club back to the members. 

It is also noted that a new constitution will be proposed as a full new document of articles. Please 

now take the time to review, it can be found on the Panthers Juniors Website, 

www.panthersjuniors.com  

 

Regards, 

 
Nathan Mairleitner 
General Manager – Panthers Juniors 
 

http://www.panthersjuniors.com/

